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October 6th, 2022 
 

     Dear Techworks Team, 
 

The Child Center of NY is deeply grateful for the generous donation of $1210 towards our backpack drive. 
You all personally supported 40 kids, return to school with a brand-new backpack and school supplies. As 
you may or may not be aware, we work with may children and families who live below the poverty line. You 
all were able to help put smiles on kids faces, while also lifting the burden off a parent’s shoulders, who may 
have had to decided between getting school supplies or providing food to their families.  

 
It goes without saying that those we serve are among the most vulnerable in times like this. That's what makes your 
support that much greater in the lives of children throughout NYC. 
 
From all of at the Child Center, thank you again for your partnership Together we are both closer to closing the 
gap between aspirations and reality.  
 

        Warmly, 

 

       Brently Winstead 
       Director of Development  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Child Center of NY is a tax-exempt organization as described in Section 501(c)3 of the IRS Code. The IRS requires that you retain 
this letter for tax purposes. No goods or services were received in return for your gift. Our federal tax identification number is 11-
1733454. 
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